
Year 6 Canberra Excursion 2023 

Final Note 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is our final update for this year’s Canberra excursion. 

TEACHERS ATTENDING: Mrs Sadler Mr LeBreton Mrs Flaherty and Mrs Powell 

WHEN: Wednesday, 18th October - Friday 20th October 

Children need to be at school on Wednesday the 19th at 6:45 am. 

The bus leaves Glenbrook at 7 am sharp. 

The bus returns to Glenbrook at approximately 6:00 pm on Friday 20th. 

Please check the school’s Facebook page for updates on our progress on the return journey.  

WHERE: Our overnight accommodation is at:  

Ibis Styles Canberra 

203 Goyder Street 

NARRABUNDAH Telephone 6228 0168 

NOTE: All linen, blankets and towels are provided. 

School uniform (including Year 6 shirt and school hat) is required on Wednesday as we will be     

visiting Parliament House. Students need to be wearing their school uniform on Wednesday morning. 

Students wear regular clothes on Thursday and Friday. 

Please bring a small backpack for the bus and include: 

● Lunch on the first day 

● Recess for all three days 

● Water bottle 

● Warm jacket 

● Up to $20 cash spending money for the Questacon gift shop 

● Optional sunglasses, camera (taken at student’s own risk) 

● Medication- labelled with correct dosage (please give to Mr LeBreton). 

NOTE: Children keep their asthma puffers with them. 

  



CLOTHING LIST 

This is a basic list - the children won’t need too many clothes. 

● School uniform (come wearing it on Day 1), school hat, school jumper/jacket and school 

shoes. 

● Jumper/Jacket 

● Jeans/pants 

● T-shirts/shirts 

● PJs 

● Socks 

● Underwear 

● Shoes 

● Toiletries 

● Cuddly toy 

NOTE: All linen and towels are supplied at Ibis Styles. Students need to bring personal toiletries. No aerosol 

deodorants, roll on only. 

NO PHONES OR ELECTRONICS ARE ALLOWED 

(Please do not place a phone in your child’s bag...just in case. Please direct all calls to Mrs 

Sadler. I am happy to help in any way.) 

McDonalds stop on the return journey. 

○ We will be stopping for afternoon tea at McDonald Sutton Forest 

○ The order form for this will be coming home this week. 

○ Please return the money (cash only) directly to Mrs Sadler 

○ Orders must be prepaid with the correct money in a sealed envelope. 

○ Choose only from the items on the order form. 

○ Students with special dietary requirements can discuss options with Mrs Sadler 

○ Students not wishing to eat at McDonalds will need to supply their own afternoon tea. 

Just like your children, we’re so looking forward to this camp. It’s great that we can have these 

amazing experiences. 

I have added my phone number below so you can contact me for any urgent information for me or 

your child. 

Regards,  

Cathy Sadler  

AP Primary 

Ph: 0431 858878  

  

 


